
Save the Date 

 

September 
17 Last day of term 
 

October 
4 First Day of Term 4 

27th August, 2021 

Hello Everyone 
 

Even with remote learning taking place and all the 
challenges that come with it, staff and students have 
continued to celebrate learning this week. Webex 
meetings have been very well attended with the 5/6 
team topping the list with over 40 students in the one 
meeting.  Our Webex meetings give students an   

Fiona Carson - Principal 

opportunity to see their friends and teachers on screen, take part in mini lessons 
in literacy and numeracy, go through the tasks in learning packs, ask questions 
and seek clarification and share the work they have been doing from home. Keep 
up the great work everyone, we are all proud of the effort you are displaying. 
 

Book Week has been celebrated through the week with some classes dressing up for their meets and sharing their favour-
ite books. Mrs Martin has been taking us through some routines to keep everyone moving and Chaplain Bec is about to 
launch “9 emotions in 9 days”.   
 

At Appin Park we're getting ready for R U OK? Day with a 9 day challenge. Check out the video on Class Dojo to find out 
more. Let me know what emotions you think we should cover. This is a challenge for adults and kids, and we hope you 
will all get involved in this challenge to improve your emotional literacy. 

Hi Everyone, 
 

I hope you are all managing to keep smiling with 
this latest lockdown and remote learning.  I    
wanted to take this opportunity on behalf of school 
council and the school community to say a massive 
thank you to our dedicated team of educators:  the 
work you guys are doing in supporting our kids 
(and us) as we swing in and out of remote learning 
is greatly appreciated.  I can only imagine how 
much work goes into changing lesson plans,       
preparing learning packs, contacting families and 
running remote learning, along with managing 
lockdown in your own households.  You are doing a 
fantastic job – thank you! 
 

Jo Williams 
School Council President 

Pie Drive order delivery has been postponed due to the  
current lockdown.  A new collection date will be advised via 

Compass as soon as it is arranged. 

Just Kids 
Last week at Just Kids we were able to 
thank and farewell Gina for her many 
years supporting our after school and    
vacation care programs.  Gina provided a 
warm and welcoming environment and 
showed a great deal of care and patience 
for all the children who have taken part.  
We will miss her very much and wish her 
well. 



 


